
Developing Future Leaders

SuperKids is a Saturday afternoon 
program offering FREE, fun filled 
activities for children aged 6–12. 

Children are collected from various  
locations in the colourful SuperKids 
bus for a day filled with fun, games and 
wholesome meals. This year, SuperKids is  
going great. We have 90 kids registered 
so far and expect that number to double 
as the season progresses. We also have 
35 committed volunteers including a 
handful of Junior Leaders who have out-
grown SuperKids, but still have a heart 
to be involved in the program and know 
first hand the importance of mentoring 
those younger than themselves.
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BBQ Ministry

This year’s BBQs have involved all 
kinds of weather, including a snow  
storm in which the kids had a 

blast. We are serving about 300 hotdogs 
each week and have a large crew of  
St. Michaels’ students who volunteer 
most weeks serving food and playing 
with all the kids.

Superkids Camp

The annual SuperKids Summer 
Camp will be held July 11–15 
and is always a highlight of the 

year. This year we hope to send 75 kids, 
all expenses paid. The cost for each  
child is $200. Every year we have amazing 
sponsors from the community who  
send these kids to camp. We need your  
support again this year. We will be  
sending out more information about 
how you can do this closer to camp 
time. If you would like to be a volunteer 
at camp please go to our website.

Extreme Outreach has helped us 
with the Wednesday meals and 
friendly service. Cliff is honest  

and it reflects in everything he and 
his ministry does. With my 5 kids, 

it really helps us.
SuperKids Dad”

”

“My children’s self esteem and 
confidence have soared by being 
given odd jobs/tasks to do and 

plenty of encouragement from the 
staff while doing so. Throughout 

the years, the program has  
continued to challenge the children 

to be the best they can be.
SuperKids Mom”

Because of what you do in the 
community there will be less youth 

in custody, thank you.
Youth Custody Centre Chaplain

A Special Thank You 
to all our volunteers  

and sponsors
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This year’s Extreme Outreach 
Christmas Dinner, held on 
December 18, 2010 was one of 

our most exciting! Hundreds of children 
and their families enjoyed being treated 
to a great turkey meal with gifts and 
stockings. Mrs. Canada, Kelly Robbins, 
attended and spoke about how God had 
completely changed her outlook on life. 
She also announced the huge balloon 
drop which had the kids totally excited! 
Twenty children won brand new bikes 
and many more won other gifts!

13th ANNuAL 
Extreme Christmas Dinner 2011

Warm-a-Soul Program

 Every year many volunteers help to prepare stockings and socks by filling 
them to the brim with gifts, toiletries, candy and more. These are distributed 
amongst various shelters and places of refuge downtown. This year the goal 

was to have 1000 stockings, the last count was well over 900. Thank you Victoria 
for all your donations.

Over 100 volunteers made this event 
a success: from people helping to cook 
and deliver turkeys, to over 25 students 
from St. Michaels University School who 
helped serve in smart bow-ties.

A life is a gift from God.  
What you make of your 
life is your gift to God.



E X T R E M E  O U T R E A C H  S O C I E T Y  –  D E V E L O P I N G  F U T U R E  L E A D E R S

E X T R E M E  O U T R E A C H  S O C I E T Y  N E W S L E T T E R  S P R I N G  2 0 1 1  3

Please accept my gift of:
■ $50 ■ $100 ■ $250           
■ $500 ■ $1,000 ■ $________
     (Any amount helps)

■	 Enclosed is my cheque payable to 
 Extreme Outreach Society

■	 I prefer to use my   
 ■ Visa   ■ Mastercard   

Card No: ____________________________ _____________ 

Expiry Date: ________/________

Signature:  __________________________________________

Name of Cardholder: _________________________________

A tax receipt will be issued for all donations over $10.

A Monthly Gift
Yes, I will help a child in need  
in my city!  

■ I would like to be a monthly donor. 
 I’ll pledge a monthly gift of:

■ $10    ■ $25    ■ $50    ■ $100    ■ Other $ ______/month
Your monthly donation will be processed at the beginning  
of the month. Please enclose a cheque marked “void” or 
complete credit card information to the left.

Signature ________________________________________

Visit www.extremeoutreach.com for on-line donations.

✔

Our guarantee: You can change or cancel your 
monthly gift at anytime by calling 250-384-2064
We adhere to privacy legislation.

Donate-A-Vehicle Spring Campaign

Your unused car, boat, RV, motorcycle or anything of value will help continue 
our essential outreach programs. It is hassle free: we tow-away AND you get a 
tax receipt for the fair market value! Call 250-384-2064 for more information.

Through the Donate-A-Vehicle program we were able to give a mini van to a single 
Mom who was in need. She was overwhelmed and very thankful.
We were also able to give three more vehicles, at very affordable prices, to families 
who could not otherwise afford them. This program continues to be a great blessing 
to Extreme Outreach as well as the people we can help.

Roses From Heaven

 On February 12 Cliff received a 
phone call from Rose Isle 
Floral Distributors who asked 

if he would like to receive some roses.
Later that afternoon, Extreme received 
71 dozen roses. Cliff prayed and asked 
God what to do with them and sensed 
that he should call Andy at Glad Tidings  
Church. Cliff told Andy about the roses 
and he became very excited. He told 
Cliff that the church was hosting a 
conference for teen girls and the roses 
they had ordered could not be shipped 
across the border, so they had no roses 
for the girls. The conference was ending 
that evening.
Cliff took 66 dozen roses to the church 
at around 4:30 pm. He was amazed at 
how much the ladies were overwhelmed 
at how Jesus had taken care of their 
need. The remaining roses were given 
to very special ladies who received them 
with tears of joy.
They literally were Roses from heaven.

When you  
buy gas at a Co-op  
station, give them  

Extreme Outreach’s  
client number “26103”  

and we will receive 
2% cash back at the  

end of the year.



Thanks to our generous  
business sponsors…

Without you we could not continue this essential work!

Did you know?

12% of adult Canadians  
have included a charity in  

their Will.

Another 28% of adult  
Canadians would include a 

charity in their Will if asked.

To further your legacy,  
please consider Extreme  

Outreach Society and your 
other favourite charities  

in your Will.
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Don Mann Excavating Ltd.
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GO GIRL ENTERPRISES

Carlie’s Dollar Plus
23 – 3615 Shelbourne

250 472 3382

Rose Isle Floral  
Distributors Ltd
6536 WEST SAANICH ROAD

JOHN GOWANS 
National Bank  

Financial
250 953 8411

We apologize if any of our sponsors have been omitted.  
Please contact us and we will include you in our next edition.

Developing Future Leaders
We can reach and serve our community by training  
and equipping the leaders of tomorrow, in a drug-free, 
positive and non-discriminatory environment. We  
teach the children principles that can create and  
develop healthy and productive lifestyles.

■ Please update my/our contact information (if applicable) and  
 continue keeping me/us informed of your activities

■ Please remove me from your mailing list

■ Please send me the newsletter electronically

Please send me information about:
■ Volunteering 
■ Remembering Extreme Outreach Society in my will

My new information: ____________________________________

My email address: _______________________________________

Charitable No. 89221 3414 RR0001

999 McKenzie Avenue, Victoria, BC  V8X 3G8
Tel 250-384-2064 • Fax 250-386-2064
office@extremeoutreach.com
www.extremeoutreach.com

50 years from now it may not 
matter what kind of car I drove, 
what kind of house I lived in, how 

much money was in my bank  
account, but that the world may 
be a little better because I was  
important in the life of a child.  

Anonymous

“

”


